

Cancell Road, London, SW9 6HN Tel: 020 7735 1343

Fax: 020 77355262

Email: admin@christchurchschool.cc

7<sup>th</sup> July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been receiving free school meals as part of the government Universal Free School Meals.

As your child will be in Year 3 in September, you will now be required to pay the sum of £10.50 per week.

If you are currently receiving any of the following benefits, you may be entitled to claim free school meals:

- Income Support
- income-based Jobseeker's Allowance
- income-related Employment and Support Allowance
- support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 the guaranteed element of Pension Credit
- Child Tax Credit (provided you're not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190)
- Working Tax Credit run-on paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit
- Universal Credit if you apply on or after 1 April 2018 your household income must be less than £7,400 a year (after tax and not including any benefits you get)

Please find below free school meal eligibility checker. If you qualify please inform the school office by Friday 17<sup>th</sup> July 2020

## https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/

Once the new school year starts, free school meals will not be backdated.

Kind regards

Gineice Phipps Admin Office





